
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Eat Them To Defeat Them 

This year we will be taking part in 
the ITV campaign 'Eat Them To 
Defeat Them'. The campaign will 
start on the 28

th
 February 2022 

and run for 5 weeks until April 1
st.

. 
This campaign uses advertising to 
encourage school children to eat 
more vegetables so it will be great 
for our children to take part. De-
tails of the campaign can be found 
on our social media. Please en-
courage your children to take part. 
 
Today is the last day of term. 
School will resume for all children 
on Tuesday 22 February at the 
usual time.  
 
We hope you all have a good week and look forward to seeing you all again after the break.  
 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 11 February 2022 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Congratulations to Lilac Class and Carnation Class who are our KS1 and 
KS2 attendance award winners this week with 99.3% and 97.7%! The class 
with the highest attendance percentage at the end of each term will receive 
a special prize. Coming to school on time every day makes a significant dif-
ference to how well children achieve at 
school. Good attendance at school is one of 
the key indicators of educational success for 
a child throughout their school life, so make 
it a priority to get your child to school every 
day.  
 
Please remember that we do not authorise 
holidays during term time.  

                                                        ATTENDANCE 

Class Name  Weekly  
Attendance  

Buttercup 93.7% 

Bluebell  86.6% 

Daisy 94.3% 

Daffodil 92.6% 

Lilac 99.3% 

Sunflower 98.3% 

Poppy 91.7% 

Lily 94.8% 

Carnation 97.7% 

Orchid 95.7% 

Magnolia 84.6% 



Star of the Week in Buttercup Class goes to Alaya! Alaya is 
a fantastic role model and always has a positive attitude 
towards her learning. Well done, Alaya!  
 
Star of the Week in Daisy Class is Haniyah! Haniyah has 
been showing super determination when completing her 
maths work. We cannot wait to see more fantastic work 
from Haniyah. Well done, keep up the good work! 
 
Star of the Week in Bluebell Class goes to Safa. She has 
really impressed us this week by trying her best to use her 
manners in class. Well done, Safa! 
 
Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Rija! Rija demon-
strated lovely teamwork and sharing of ideas with her peers 
while working on a junk modelling project this week. Well 
done, Rija.  
 
Star of the Week in Daffodil Class goes to Naba. Naba this 
week has been working hard to challenge herself and work 
independently. Naba is also becoming more confident to 
ask for help when needed. Well done, Naba! 
 
Star of the Week in Lilac Class goes to Evelyn. Evelyn has 
been super helpful this week, she has been being a kind 
friend to others and has been supporting her partner with a 
variety of different tasks! Well done Evelyn, you’re a star!  
 
Star of the Week in Lily Class is Grace! Grace has been 
positive and productive during lessons and is really trying 
to build her stamina. As well as this, she has been using 
her kind words and gentle voice. We are very proud of you, 
Grace. Keep it up! 
 
Star of the Week in Poppy Class goes to Isra! Isra created 
a wonderful poster about staying safe on the internet for 
Internet Safety Day. Well done, Isra  
 
Star of the Week in Carnation Class is Ariana! Ariana gave 
fantastic, well-thought out arguments during our class de-
bate on what makes better pets. Great job! 
 
Star of the Week in Orchid Class is Carlito! Carlito has 
made a significant effort within Literacy and Language to 
plan a new chapter of the story. He has been working hard 
to include his own ideas and check for punctuation within 
his work. Excellent work, Carlito!    
 
Star of the Week in Magnolia Class is Nadia! Nadia has 
been working well in our maths lessons this week and she 
has been making an extra effort to complete more maths 
work at home. She makes great contributions to the class 
discussions and she is continuously aiming to use mathe-
matical language within her responses. Well done, Nadia!   

FIND US ON TWITTER AT: 
HTTPS://TWITTER.COM/CONCORDIAREACH2 

STAR OF THE WEEK 



FIND US ON FACEBOOK AT: 
HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/CONCORDIAACADEMYREACH2 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

The Headteacher Award in Buttercup Class goes to Melania! 
Melania has been giving exceptional effort with her reading and 
writing this week. We are extremely proud of you, keep it up!  
 
The Headteacher Award in Daisy Class goes to Ilayda. This week 
we have been learning about police officers and Ilayda wrote a 
fantastic sentence describing what a police officer’s job is. She 
used her phonics knowledge to independently sound out complex 
words. Well done, Ilayda, keep up the fantastic work! 
 
The Headteacher Award in Bluebell Class is awarded to Aiden! He 
has received the Headteacher Award for always going above and 
beyond with his learning. Aiden is continuously thinking of new 
ways to challenge himself. 
 
The Headteacher Award in Sunflower Class goes to Nirvana. Nir-
vana used lots of creative language while writing a newspaper re-
port about Little Red Riding Hood including the words 'horrifying, 
disguised, strolling and devour.' Great work Nirvana. 
 
The Headteacher Award in Daffodil Class is awarded to Arisa! 
Arisa has been working hard to understand and ask for help when 
unclear about activities. Arisa has been showing a great effort to 
try activities independently. Well done, Arisa.  
 
The Headteacher Award in Lilac Class goes to Zammar. This 
week in Science, we built houses for the ‘Three Little Pigs’. Zam-
mar was listening carefully to instructions and she followed each 
instruction step-by-step. Zammar was able to build the house with 
her partner and had no help from her teachers! Good job Zammar, 
keep up the super work!  
 
The Headteacher Award in Lily Class goes to Harper! Harper im-
pressed us with her work on Place Value this week. She was able 
to count in steps of ten from different numbers. Also, Harper 
helped to teach her friend how to bounce a basketball during PE. 
How kind!  
 
The Headteacher Award in Poppy class goes to Ayaan! Ayaan 
has shown excellent focus during his Maths lessons this week. 
Well done Ayaan, keep up the hard work!  
 
The Headteacher Award in Carnation Class goes to Ziva! Ziva 
showed great respect to her classmates during our class debate, 
listening respectfully and considering the opinions of others. Keep 
it up! 
 
The Headteacher Award in Orchid Class has been awarded to 
Alicia! Alicia has worked hard within Literacy to write in the past 
tense and as a result, has written an outstanding story! Amazing 
work, Alicia!    
 
The Headteacher Award for Magnolia Class is presented to  
Cezara. This week in Literacy & Language, Year 5 had presented 
their persuasive argument about the potential building of a new 
football stadium. Cezara showed confidence, was very expressive 
and had very thoughtful rhetorical questions to make the audi-
ence think about her argument. Well done, Cezara!   



FIND US ON FACEBOOK AT: 
HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/CONCORDIAACADEMYREACH2 

CURRICULUM CORNER—YEAR 4 

This week, we have been learning about the history of the NHS and the different types of jobs within 
the NHS. We discovered that there are over 350 roles that range from doctors and surgeons to clean-
ers, chefs and security guards. We explored the roles that we think we might want to do and the skills 
that would be needed for that job. After doing so, we discussed the difficulties many roles face and 
therefore, wanted to say a thank you to all staff within the NHS for their hard work.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also discussed Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 8

th
 February and the possible dangers of using the 

internet. We thought about the ways that we use our phones, tablets and computers and what it 
means to stay smart when doing so.   
 
 


